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Press Release: Red Grade Road Cabin Owners Granted Limited Access Friday October 18 

In cooperation with the incident management team, the Sheridan County Sheriff and Bighorn National 
Forest are allowing access for owners of cabins along Red Grade Road tomorrow, Friday, October 18, to 
winterize their cabins. Please remember that this is a dynamic situation and is subject to change. This 
access is for Friday only, and will only be allowed from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., and is ONLY for cabins 
located along Red Grade Road. The protocol for access is as follows: 

• Check-in with law enforcement at Red Grade Road closure with official ID, plate number, and 
location/address of cabin. 

• This is only for owners of cabins along Red Grade Road. 
• Law enforcement will have a presence along Red Grade Road to ensure safety. 
• Cabin owners must check-out with law enforcement at the Red Grade Road closure by 5:00 p.m. 
• No trailers or heavy equipment will be allowed past the Red Grade Road closure. 

Further opportunities may be available in future days, as fire conditions allow, and for others interested in 
retrieving items from the mountain. 

We encourage everyone to monitor the Sheridan County Facebook page and the Sheridan 
County website for the most up-to-date information. 

Thank you for your cooperation as we work to ensure the safety of all residents. 

Sheridan County Emergency Management 
Phone: 307-752-2174 

Sheridan County Web Site: www.sheridancountywy.gov 
Follow us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/SheridanCountyGovernment for live 
updates. 
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